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A MESSAGE FROM YOUR COORDINATOR:

summer berry stunner 
brownies & berries dessert pizza

directions

1. Heat oven to 350°F (325°F for dark or nonstick pan). Grease bottom 
only of 12-inch pizza pan with cooking spray or shortening. 

2. Make batter as directed on brownie mix box. Spread in pan. 

3. Bake 26 to 30 minutes or until toothpick inserted 2 inches from side 
of pan comes out almost clean. Cool completely, about 1 hour. 

4. In small bowl, beat cream cheese, sugar and vanilla with electric 
mixer on medium speed until smooth. Carefully spread mixture 
evenly over brownie base. Arrange berries over cream cheese 
mixture. Stir jelly until smooth; brush over berries. Refrigerate about 
1 hour or until chilled. Cut into wedges. Store covered in refrigerator. 

for more box tops recipes, go to btfe.com/recipes
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look for box tops here!

earning cash for our school this summer is easy!
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ingredients
       1 box Betty Crocker® Original 
Surpreme Premium brownie mix
water, vegetable oil and egg called 
for on brownie mix box
1 package (8 oz) cream cheese, 
softened

1/3 C sugar
1/2 tsp vanilla
2 C fresh strawberries
1 C fresh blueberries
1 C fresh raspberries
1/2 C apple jelly

school’s out,
 box tops
        are in!

From special offers to summer 
collection sheets, we have easy 
ways to help you keep earning 
for your school all summer long.

www.btfe.com/summer

Great-tasting filtered 
water anywhere with 
the Brita® Bottle.

Fun new Box Tops-branded products, 
online at: shop.generalmills.com

www.btfe.com/ziploc

Ziploc® brand Bags with 
the Smart Zip™ Seal – 
Protection you can hear!™

www.btfe.com/products

For life’s little 
reminders: Avery® 
Sticky Notes.

get your 
box tops on!

Great job to all the parents and students for all the box tops. Have a happy and safe summer and remember to keep
cutting over the summer so we can have an even better year to look forward to! Again, Thank You! Diane Fabbo




